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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds and we have learnt another 4 
phonemes. We have learnt ck, e, u and r. We 
have been reading words like sock, peg, mud 
and dig. We also learnt the tricky word ‘I’. A 
tricky word is a word that we cannot sound 
out.  
 

In maths, we have continued learning all about 
pattern and we have explored shape patterns. Can 
the children use their toys or household items to 
make a pattern eg: spoon, fork, spoon, fork or car, 
dinosaur, car or dinosaur.   

 
The children have really enjoyed exploring fruit 
and vegetables as part of science topic ‘Whats in 
the basket?’ We have been categorising and 
looking at their features and properties. The 
children also had fun exploring the seeds of 
different fruits and vegetables.   
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Nelly Fawcett 
Daffodils: Maya Wain 

 
These children have been caught going over and above 

this week! 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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This Week’s Book 

Nursery and Reception Open Evening  
Do you have a child  
starting Nursery or  
Reception in September  
2026?  
Come and take a look at 
our wonderful school and 
have some fun with us! 
   
    Thursday 16th  
      October – 
      4 - 5.30pm 
 

Parents Evening  
 

Parents evening is on Tuesday 21st October 
3.30-6.30pm. Please book an appointment 

with your child’s teacher on Arbor. Thank you.  

 
 


